
On behalf of the Wisconsin Association of Agricultural Educators, we would like to inform 

you of the retirement of Kathy Hartmann-Breunig as the organization's Executive Director.  

After 5 years as the Executive Director of WAAE, Kathy has decided to retire from her 

position. We would like to thank her for her commitment to our organization for the past 

several years.  Kathy will remain in her position until December 31st, 2024, and will assist 

with the transition of the new director.  More information regarding the position will be 

posted. 

 


